
Dear  

I am very concerned about measures in the ‘Investigatory Powers Bill’ that would mean that: 

- the Police can demand that you put malware on to my phone, tablet or computer 

- you would have to store my internet browsing history for a year 

- you would be gagged from telling me if the Police have forced you to hack into my computer 

I do not consent to this. 

I am also greatly concerned by the cost. I understand that the Government does not know the exact cost of their 

own proposals, and that the cost might be passed onto us through higher tariffs and bills. 

As your customer, I want you to speak up on my behalf. I want you to write to The Home Secretary, Theresa 

May, and tell her that her proposals will undermine your customers’ trust, and that she should: 

- Remove any requirement that you undertake 'equipment interference' (i.e. hacking) of my computer 

- Remove the provisions from the Bill that would require you to collect and retain my Internet Connection 

Records’ (i.e. browsing history) 

- Remove the gagging clauses, so that you can notify customers when you have been forced to interfere 

with their privacy. 

I want the Police to have the powers they need to keep us safe. But the powers they want will make us all less 

safe from Police snooping and from cybercriminals. 

Please use your influence to oppose these draconian powers. 

Regards 

 


	Internet Service Provider: Internet Service Provider,
	Your Name: Mr/Mrs Firstname Lastname


